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I Brandon Bishop own and operate Foggy Mountain Guide Service. I spend many 
hours in the woods through the year and in many WMD(wildlife management 
districts) and see no shortage of coyotes or any reason there should be a season 
implemented. Other wildlife surely will suffer if Ld 716 is passed. Deer, moose, 
grouse, and turkey are easy meals for coyote and surely will impact my livelihood. I 
hope you take all things into consideration and not pass LD716. Thank you for your 
time. Brandon Bishop


